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BOARD ACTION EXHIBIT NUMBER 2018-01
FINAL BOARD ACTION: February 7, 2018
Pierce College District
Authorization for Fund Expenditure for Pierce College Puyallup Services and Activities Fund Balance

The Pierce College District Board of Trustees authorizes up to $33,500 from the Pierce College Puyallup Services and Activities Fund Balance, as recommended by the Associated Student Government, to be used for the installation and purchase of security cameras for the parking lots.

The ASPCP Government decided to continue working on this initiative to increase student safety, and would like to request additional funds to see it to completion. After the funding for the security camera project was approved in 2017, we discovered that the vendor’s quote did not include the cost of making building penetrations and connecting the security cameras to the college’s network.  We have received a new quote that includes these costs, the addition of two cameras that will improve camera coverage, and will also provide a small contingency fund for the project.  The new quote exceeds the amount that was previously approved by $33,500.  We are asking for this additional amount to be authorized so that the project can continue.  Due to the issues students have faced regarding parking lot security, we believe the completion of this project will be of great benefit to the campus community.  

Currently, there are approximately $​​​​​1,275,000 in the Puyallup S&A fund balance. With our allocation of $33,500 this would bring the S&A fund balance to $1,241,500.

